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    1st November 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Following the past successes of the visit to our UKS2 children by the historical reenactment 

company TimeZone, we are excited to announce that they will be returning to visit the 

children in Reception. We are very excited as this is a new exciting experience for our younger 

children.  

 

During Reception provision this term, your child will be learning about the world around them 

and how people, places and toys evolve over time. We have therefore arranged for a day of 

fun filled learning: children will be able to dress up and reenact life from the past; they will be 

able to observe and take part in theatrical performances; they will explore and handle 

historical artefacts as well as play games that our ancestors would have experienced.   

 

All children in Reception will be invited to join in the day of fun and excitement, but we do 

ask for a contribution of £7.50 per child. This is considerably cheaper than escorting children 

on a day trip and we feel is much safer considering the impact of COVID.  

 

Please can you ensure payments are received by 17th November. Payment can be made via 

Parent Mail. 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. Without your contributions we would not 

be able to provide memorable experiences for your children - we are extremely grateful.   

 

Mrs C Johnson. 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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